
From: Rebecca Belcher
To: Contact TPUC
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket number 22-00087
Date: Friday, September 16, 2022 4:27:57 PM

I am a resident of Kings Chapel in Arrington, TN.  I strongly object to the 55% monthly rate increase proposed by
Superior Wastewater Systems.  I request that the commission deny this monthly rate increase by Superior
Wastewater Systems.
Thank you,
Rebecca Belcher

Sent from my iPhone

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on September 16, 2022 at 10:29 a.m.
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